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Fairfield County Auditor Releases Conveyance Fact Sheet  

Lancaster, Ohio –  The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is pleased to release a fact sheet documenting 
the Auditor’s Office procedures for the conveyance of property. This document answers frequently 
asked questions and outlines procedures for conveying property in Fairfield County.  

“The Conveyance of Property fact sheet answers questions frequently posed to representatives of the 
County Auditor’s Office, and it helps to provide information and referrals in a convenient way.  This 
fact sheet and others were reviewed by a focus group to ensure readability and usefulness,” stated Dr. 
Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor. 

The fact sheet for conveying property can be viewed at this link: 
https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/pdf/Conveyance-Factsheet.pdf 

For more information, please contact Rachel Elsea, Public Information Officer, at 
rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov.  
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